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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are together again with the December issue of TJOD, the international publication of the Turkish Society of Gynecology and 
Obstetrics. Following a three-month period, we are proud to bring you the articles with the highest scientific value among the 
many original researches, reviews and meta-analyses sent to our journal at the end of an intensive effort. 

I would like to state that the recognition of our journal has increased day by day, reading rate has increased, and it has been 
cited by scientific journals that have a respected place in our field. Finally, I would like to thank our team who have contributed 
to this success and used their scientific knowledge for our journal. 

Ercan Yılmaz, Prof. MD

Fatih Şendağ, Prof. MD


